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NOTICE 
 

22 April 2021 

Re: AFSC Office Hours Update 

 

In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, and in keeping with the recent 

lockdown issued by the Government of Anguilla regarding COVID 19 to 

all businesses and residents of Anguilla by the H.E Governor and the Hon 

Premier on 22nd April, 2021, the Commission has enforced its Business 

Continuity Response.   

On this basis, commencing Friday, 23 April, 2021 employees of the 

Commission will be working remotely until further notice.  Our reception 

services are closed. 

We encourage all inquiries to be made by email sherine.brooks@afsc.ai.   

You may continue to contact all employees via email for ongoing matters, 

and a response will be provided at the soonest opportunity.  In addition, 

our telephone lines remain active – 264-497-5881 or 264-497-5466.  You 

are encouraged to visit our website at www.fsc.org.ai or follow us on 

LinkedIn for further updates. 
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